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Board of Supervisors Hearing Room 

Government Center, Hall of Administration 
800 S. Victoria Ave., Ventura, CA 93009 

 
The County of Ventura plans to conduct a public hearing on a proposed amendment to its 
Permanent Local Housing Allocation Plan (PLHA Plan). The purpose of this hearing is to 
receive comments and seek Board of Supervisor’s approval before transmitting the 
amended PLHA Plan to the California Department of Housing and Community Development 
(HCD). 
 
The County of Ventura is the lead agency in the development of the PLHA Plan, which 
includes the Ventura Urban County Entitlement Area (comprised of the unincorporated 
areas and the cities of Fillmore, Moorpark, Ojai, Port Hueneme, and Santa Paula), and the 
City of Thousand Oaks. 
  
The primary goal of the PLHA program is to create a permanent source of funding available 
to eligible local governments in California for housing-related projects and programs that 
address the unmet housing needs of local communities. As required by HCD, the PLHA Plan 
sets forth the types of activities to be funded with the County’s allocation of PLHA during the 
first five years of implementation and the percentage of funds dedicated to each activity. 
 
The documents are available at the Ventura County Executive Office and on the County 
Executive Office’s website located at https://www.ventura.org/county-executive-
office/community-development/.  
 
Persons who require accommodation for any audio, visual or other disability to participate 
in a meeting of the Board of Supervisors per the American Disabilities Act (ADA), may 
obtain assistance by requesting such accommodation in writing addressed to the Clerk of 
the Board, 800 South Victoria Avenue, Loc. #1920, Ventura, CA 93009, e-mailing 
Clerkoftheboard@ventura.org, or by calling (805) 654-2251. Any such request for 
accommodation should be made at least 48 hours prior to the scheduled meeting for which 
assistance is requested. 
 
Written comments should be directed to Community Development, c/o Christy Madden, 
County Executive Office, County of Ventura, 800 S. Victoria Avenue, L#1940, Ventura, CA 
93009, or to Community.Development@ventura.org. 
 
For additional information on the process or documents, contact Edith L. Ball at 
(805) 662-6870.  
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